
Dear Friend of C.A.R.: 
 

The Southeastern Regional Meeting of the National Society of the Children of the American Revolution 

is being held at the Rosen Shingle Creek Resort Hotel in Orlando, FL, on July 7 & 8, 2025. The 

Southeastern region comprises Alabama, Florida, Georgia, North Carolina, and South Carolina. 
 

We would like to offer gracious hospitality and seek your support as a Patron or Patroness.  Cost of all 

meeting essentials has risen over the years and we ask your assistance to ensure a successful Regional 
Meeting.  Please complete the form below and mail it along with your check.  We will acknowledge your 

donation in our Program if received by June 20, 2025. 

 
Your encouragement, interest, cooperation, and financial support are greatly appreciated by the Members 

and Seniors of the Southeastern Region. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

James Hamilton       Holly Hamilton 

National Vice President       Senior National Vice President 
Southeastern Region, N.S.C.A.R.                                           Southeastern Region, N.S.C.A.R. 

 

 

I/We would like to be a Patron/Patroness for the 2025 Southeastern Region Meeting 

 

______ $10.00 Pelican  

  

______ $25.00 Palm Tree      

 

______ $50.00 Manatee  

 

______ $100.00 Sand Castle    

 

______ $250.00 Beach 

 

______ $500.00 Sunshine 

 

______  Other Amount       

  
Name    

Street Address     

City    State    Zip    

Affiliation          

Make checks payable to: Southeastern Region, N.S.C.A.R. 

Mail to:  Rhonda Rigaud, Senior Region Treasurer, 1580 Pineapple Ave., Melbourne, FL 32935 
 

C. A. R. is a tax-exempt organization under 501(c)(3).  Your contribution is deductible to the full extent 

allowed by law, consult your tax professional for more information.  
 

If you have any questions, please email Rhonda Rigaud at RhondaR32958@gmail.com 


